
 

 

 
 
April 17, 2023 
 
Swingle Sotra 
HNoF-162 LANE No2 
Jammu, India 180005 
 
Dear Swingle Sotra, 

 
Congratulations! We are pleased to accept you at the Riverside Community College D istrict (RCCD) to begin studies for 
the 2023 Fall Semester. We welcome you and wish to make your transition into community college life as smooth as 
possible. 
 
Enclosed you will f ind your Form I-20. Please read and sign the Form I-20 where indicated and take the I-20 with you to 
your interview with the U.S. Consul for your F-1 student visa. There are very important dates under item #5 on your I-20. 
You are required to enter the U.S. no later than the reporting date, but no earlier than 30 days before that date.  
 
2023 Fall Semester classes begin on August 21, 2023.  All new International Students are required to attend the 
Mandatory Orientation and Registration: August 7, 8, 9, 2023. The orientation consists of  a three-day sessions 
beginning at 8 a.m. and ending at 4 p.m. each day. You are required to attend orientation as a condition of  enrollment. 
 
The Riverside Community College District is part of  the California Community College system, providing the f irst half  of  
university academic work.  Community college courses transfer to the California State University, University of  California, 
and other four-year institutions, where students may continue for the Baccalaureate degree.  Students may also graduate 
with an associate degree af ter two or three years at RCCD or may receive certif icates in vocational areas.   

 
Again, we welcome you to Riverside Community College.  If  you have any questions, please contact us.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Giselle Alvarado 
International Students and Programs Specialist, DSO 
 
Center for International Students and Programs 
Riverside Community College District 
4800 Magnolia Avenue 
Riverside, California 92506-1299 
giselle.alvarado@rcc.edu 
Telephone: (951) 222-8160 
Fax: (951) 222-8376 
 

 


